
William Judson 

 

 

Chatham County Fire marshal  

 

 

Dear Billy,  

 

 

As owner and operator of Contracted Pyrotechnics I am requesting permission from the 

Chatham County Board of Commissioners to present a fireworks display at The Bradford 

on December 31st.  

 

 

The fireworks display will consist of cold spark machines that will be used during the 

dancing. I have over 10 years of experience presenting outdoor displays and traveling 

with production companies filming Movies, Commercials, and TV series doing SPFX 

including all types of indoor and outdoor pyro. I am pleased to be the one that has been 

offered this opportunity to present the display at the Bradford.  

 

 

 

Thanks  

 

 

 

 

Dustin W  Ledford  

Contracted Pyrotechnics  

133 Hywood rd  

Casar, NC 28020  

704-473-1996 

 


